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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                    Monday 22nd January 2024 
 
 
We would like to invite you to a ‘Read at Home with your Child’ meeting on Wednesday 31.01.24 at 9.30am 
The purpose of the meeting is to help you understand and support your child/ren with both the reading for 
pleasure books that your child brings home and also the Little Wandle Reading Books (not all children bring 
the Little Wandle books home). 
 
The focus of the morning will be to give you ideas and tips as to how to make the most of the books sent 
home which in turn will support your child’s reading development and their love of reading. 
 
Everyone is welcome to this meeting and if you have any specific questions or queries about reading books 
with your child then please feel free to raise them in the meeting. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Maureen Duncan | Dawn Burrus 
Headteacher | Literacy Lead 
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